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A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILLS 4516 - 4522 AS INTRODUCED 3-2.2-89

The bills would amend various acts to delete the requirement that certain 
reports to regulating agencies be notarized.

House Bill 4516 would amend Public Act 308 of 1929 (MCL 317.4 and 317.5), 
which requires persons involved in the buying and selling of furs, hides, and 
pelts to report to the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) the number and 
kinds of fur-bearing animals taken annually.

House Bill 4517 would amend Public Act 138 of 1941 (MCL 450.471), which 
requires a nonprofit cemetery association to send an annual report to the 
Department of Treasury that indicates the association has continued its 
charter existence and shows the names of its current directors or trustees.

House Bill 4518 would amend Public Act 125 of 1963 (MCL 550.355), which 
requires a nonprofit dental care corporation to send to the insurance 
commissioner for approval its articles (or amendments to its articles) of 
incorporation.

House Bill 4519 would amend a portion of the Occupational Code (MCL 
339.214 et al.) which requires a foreign person applying for licensure or 
registration in one of various occupations in the state to send a notarized 
affidavit to the Department of Licensing and Regulation stating the level of 
education or experience attained by the person in the particular field while 
in another country.

House Bill 4520 would amend a portion of the Banking Code (MCL 487.379 et 
al.) requiring the directors of a bank, after a majority vote by its major 
shareholders to increase the amount of its capital stock, to deposit the whole 
amount of the increase into the bank and to notify the banking commissioner of 
the bank's new capital level. The act requires this notification, as well as 
the bank's articles (and amendments to its articles) of incorporation, to be 
notarized and mailed to the commissioner.

House Bill 4521 would amend a portion of the Public Health Code (MCL 
333.21031) which requires a health maintenance organization (HMO) to submit to 
the Department of Licensing and Regulation a list of the names, addresses, and 
official positions of individuals responsible for the HMO's affairs, and a 
disclosure statement indicating the nature and extent of any contracts or 
arrangements made between these officials or their immediate families (which 
own more than 5 percent of the assets or stock of the organization) and the 
HMO.

House Bill 4522 would amend a portion of the Michigan Vehicle Code (MCL 
257.722a) which prohibits a person from hauling certain amounts and types of
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flammable liquids by truck unless the person had hauled similar types and 
amounts of flammable liquids between March 1 and October 1 of 1985, and 
requires the person to file a notarized statement with the Department of State 
Police attesting to that fact.
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